
The AHSAA Super 7 Championships is the premier event featuring 
the best high school football in the state of Alabama. The event 
will include all seven state championship games for the AHSAA. 

LOCATION: Protective Stadium
DATES: December 1 - 3, 2021

SCHEDULE: 

State Playoff Brackets can be found at:
https://www.ahsaa.com/Sports/Football

Past state championships can be found at:
https://www.ahsaa.com/Sports/Football/Football-Past-State-Champions

*Fireworks will be at the conclusion of the 7A, 5A and 6A games*

Wednesday, December 1
3:00 PM: Inaugural Girls
Flag Football Championship

7:00 PM: 7A Championship 

Thursday, December 2
11:00 AM: 3A Championship
3:00 PM: 1A Championship
7:00 PM: 5A Championship

Friday, December 3
11:00 AM: 4A Championship
3:00 PM: 2A Championship
7:00 PM: 6A Championship

TICKETS
All advance ticket sales for the 2021 AHSAA Super 7 will be available for 
purchase online through the AHSAAʼs digital ticketing partner, GoFan, by 
visiting https://gofan.co/AHSAA and will be $15 plus applicable GoFan fees.

All ticket sales beginning Wednesday December 1st and continuing through the 
conclusion of the event, will be available for purchase at the gate and online 
through Ticketmaster. All tickets will be $15 plus applicable Ticketmaster fees 
and will be a digital ticket produced on the purchaserʼs smartphone. No print at 
home tickets will be allowed.
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SCAN
FOR TICKETS



ROAD CLOSURES
The AHSAA Super 7 Football Championships will require additional security measures. Similar to UAB 
home football games, various roads and streets will be blocked off surrounding Protective Stadium. 

Road closures and blockades will be set up at the following locations:
- Northbound Lanes of Richard Arrington Jr. Blvd at the corner of Rev. Abraham Woods Jr. Blvd.
- Northbound Lanes of Richard Arrington Jr. Blvd at the corner of 9th Ave North
- Eastbound and Westbound lanes of Richard Arrington Jr. Blvd between 22nd Street North and 24th 
Street North
- Southbound Lanes of 24th Street North between 10th Ave North and 12th Ave North

FOLLOW ALONG ON SOCIAL MEDIA!
Follow @AHSAA_Football on twitter for live updates of each game!

BLAZER WALK
The Super 7 experience would not be complete without an opportunity for each school and student 
athlete to be recognized for their achievements prior to each championship game. All parents, 
students, faculty, band members and cheerleaders are encouraged to line up in front of the South 
Gate for the Blazer Walk as the team enters the stadium. The Blazer Walk will begin in the Uptown 
District at the corner of 24th Street and Richard Arrington Jr. Blvd (Southeast Corner of Protective 
Stadium)

PARKING
All Super 7 fan parking, around the City of Birmingham and Protective Stadium will be on a 
first-come, first-serve basis and no shuttle services will be utilized in 2021. Parking cost = $20
 
There will be restricted event parking areas associated with the Super 7 State Championships and 
those with access will be issued an event parking pass.
 
Any fans attending Super 7 that display a current state-issued and valid handicapped tag or placard 
will allow them to park in any designated handicapped areas or utilize the ground floor of the “Red 
Parking Garage” on 22nd Street North.


